
CITY OF SAUSALITO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON AN AMENDMENT TO THE HEALTH AND 

SAFETY ELEMENT OF THE 1995 SAUSALITO GENERAL PLAN, ADOPTING THE 
MARIN COUNTY MULTI-JURISDICTIONAL HAZARD MITIGATION PLAN 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Sausalito City Council will hold a public hearing 
beginning at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 8, 2019 in the City Council Chambers at 
City Hall, 420 Litho Street, Sausalito on the project described below: 
 
The proposed amendment to the 1995 Sausalito General Plan will amend the Health and 
Safety Element of the Plan to include the Marin County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard 
Mitigation Plan as adopted by the Sausalito City Council on May 14, 2019. Assembly Bill 
(AB) 2140 provides cities and counties the opportunity to adopt local hazard mitigation 
plans (prepared in accordance with the Federal Disaster Mitigation Act) into the safety 
elements of their general plans in order to qualify for a greater State share of funding for 
eligible projects under the California Disaster Assistance Act. 
 
The draft Zoning Ordinance Amendment may be reviewed during business hours at the 
Community Development Department, 420 Litho Street, Sausalito, between 8:00 AM and 
4:30 PM on Monday through Thursday and 8:00 AM and 12:00 PM on Friday. The Staff 
Report will be available at the City’s website (Sausalito.gov) on the Friday preceding the 
public hearing. Interested parties are invited to attend the hearing and/or present written 
testimony at or before the hearing. If you cannot attend, you can send a letter to Bill 
Meeker at bmeeker@sausalito.gov, City of Sausalito, City Hall, 420 Litho Street, 
Sausalito, CA  94965. You can also hand deliver a letter to the Community Development 
Department prior to the public hearing. Letters for the City Council received by 12:00 PM 
on Wednesday, October 2, 2019 will be included in the Staff Report. Materials submitted 
after the distribution of the agenda packets will be available for public review at the 
Community Development Department during normal business hours, at the City Council 
meeting, and on the City’s Website (subject to Staff’s ability to post the documents prior 
to the meeting). 
 
Signed: Bill Meeker, Planning Advisor, Community Development Department 
Dated: September 26, 2019 


